
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

3. COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Engagement Adviser’s Update.  The 

Board decided that a letter be sent to the General Manager Community Services expressing concern 
about: 

 
 (a) The design of the North New Brighton Community Centre’s kitchen, specifically that it prevented 

the accommodation of a dishwasher, which should be rectified. 
 
 (b) The urgent need for resealing the area outside the Centre’s entranceway. 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


